For RurAL CAP-

Dailey Is New Deputy

Announcement has been made by Gordon Jackson, President of the RurAL CAP Board of Directors, that Jacqueline Dailey has been hired as Deputy Director for the agency. Jackie joined the CAP a year ago as a Program Specialist, and later worked as Planning Developer.

She has also worked for Community Enterprise Development Corporation, and the Bureau of Indian Affairs.

The new deputy received a BA in Business Administration from Fort Lewis College, and has also attended the Harvard University Graduate School of Business Administration. Jackie was born in Wrangell, and attended high school there.



CHANGE OF ADMINISTRATION — Left, Jacqueline Dailey, newly hired Deputy Director for RurAL CAP, and Phil Smith, Executive Director, who was hired by the Board of Directors at their February meeting to head the agency.